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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

The Transfiguration of the Lord 
August 6, 2023 Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m. 

First Friday 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 

First Friday of month 12:00 noon 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

Would you like to help with the 
Parish Feast Day? 

Enjoy planning activities for all ages? Good at decorating? 

Want to get involved in the parish? Planning the Parish Feast 

Day celebration is a great place for you to answer the call and 

help create a day filled with service, fellowship, and worship! If 

interested in helping, contact the parish office at 573-335-7667 

or contactus@svparish.com. Mark your calendars for the 

Feast Day — Saturday, September 23! 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word is scheduled to begin Sunday, 

September 10, and will be held weekly during the 9:00 a.m. Mass. Children, 

ages three through second grade, are invited to hear the Word of God at an 

age appropriate level. After the opening prayer the children will be dismissed 

and will go to the lower meeting room to hear, discuss, and reflect upon the 

day’s readings/gospel. Volunteers are needed to help with classes. 

Virtus training is required. If you are interested in volunteering or have 

questions, please contact Alicia Schumer at 573-225-8776. 

MATTHEW  17:5 



August 6, 2023 

In the Gospel today, Peter yearns to do something to make concrete the 
Transfiguration he had witnessed. But to be a good steward of this 
spiritual gift, he was instructed to be still, to listen to Jesus, and to wait 
for His direction. Good advice for us, too! 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, August 7 
St. Sixtus II and Companions, St. Cajetan 
 6:30 am Kelly Crush (living) 

Tuesday, August 8 St. Dominic 
 6:30 am Mattie Pobst  

Wednesday, August 9 
St. Teresa Benedicta of the Cross 
 6:30 am Herbert Kiblinger  

 5:15 pm Dave Johnson  

Thursday, August 10 St. Lawrence 
 6:30 am Joe and Mary Laurentius  

Friday, August 11 St. Clare 
 6:30 am James, Sophia, and Eva Mae Poirrier  

Saturday, August 12 
St. Jane Frances de Chantal 
 6:30 am Geneva Viox  

 5:00 pm Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Glen and Mildred Tygett Family 

Sunday, August 13  
Nineteen Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  7:30 am Jack Craig  

 9:00 am St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 

 10:45 am Sue Priest 

 3:00 pm Living and Deceased Members of the 
 (Bilingual) 
  Albert Diebold Family 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember Kathryn Hannaford, Mariah 
Thompson Roady, the sick, the hospitalized, and 
those who care for them. Pray also for homebound 
St. Vincent  parishioners. 

❖❖❖ 

Congratulations 
to these St. Vincent parishioners 

as they celebrate their 
Wedding Anniversaries 

 30 Years  
Joe and Kelley Pujol 

Charles and Carmen Robinson 

 40 Years  
Alan and Denise Essner 

Steve and Mary LeGrand 

 50 Years  
Steve and Martha Slaten 

Ronald and Sherry Moore 

Please continue to pray for 
all married couples and those 

preparing for marriage. 

SEMO Area Ultreyas are normally held the third 
Saturday of each month. The next one will be held 
at St. Ambrose Parish, Chaffee, on Saturday, 
August 19, 2023. Morning prayers begin at 9:00 
a.m. in the church with grouping, refreshments, 
and socializing to follow. Come share the joy with 
fellow Cursillistas. De Colores! 

“PROCLAIM A HOLY FAST! CALL AN ASSEMBLY! 
GATHER THE ELDERS, ALL WHO DWELL IN THE LAND, 

TO THE HOUSE OF THE LORD, YOUR GOD, 
AND CRY OUT TO THE LORD!” 

JOEL 1:14 

Parish Fast and Prayer 
EVERY SECOND WEDNESDAY OF THE MONTH 

ROSARY & CHAPLET FOLLOWING 5:15 P.M. MASS 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL CHURCH  CAPE GIRARDEAU 

“This is my beloved Son; listen to him.” Are you being called to help the 

Lord feed His people with the truth of His gospel as a priest, deacon, or a 
consecrated religious? If you think God may be calling you to serve Him 
more closely, contact Father Alex at 573-335-7667 or email 
fatheralex@svparish.com. 

St. Michael Parish, Fredericktown 
This weekend, August 5-6, Father Rick will celebrate Masses at St. 
Michael Parish, Fredericktown. On Thursday and Friday, August 10-11, 
Father Alex will be there to celebrate Masses. 

Please pray for Father Rick as he serves as Administrator for St. 
Michael Parish. Pray also for young men in discernment of a possible 
priestly vocation … the harvest is great but the laborers are few! Pray 
for laborers in the Lord’s field, especially from St. Vincent de Paul 
Parish! 

Happy Birthday to Bishop Emeritus Leibrecht 
as he celebrates his birthday on Tuesday, August 8! 

God’s blessings! 



The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
Holy Day Mass Schedule (Day of Obligation) 

Tuesday, August 15 
6:30 a.m. • 12:10 p.m.  5:15 p.m. 

The money collected during the Masses on the Feast of the 
Assumption will be given to the Amen Center. The Amen 
Center is a Christian based interdenominational homeless 
center that works to assist families and individuals to 
recover from setbacks, crisis, or tragedy that will require a 
place of refuge for a transitional period. The center is 
located in Delta, Missouri. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - July 30, 2023 

 Collection $ 16,019.27 

 E-Tithing $ 337.00 

 Total $ 16,356.27 

 Weekly Budget $ 34,200.00 

Difference (7-1-23 to 7-30-23)  $ 13,827.22 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

Readings - August 13, 2023 

1 Kings 19:9a, 11-13a  Romans 9:1-5 
Matthew 14:22-33 

  • The Week Ahead • 

Monday, August 7 

Tuesday, August 8 
 10:00 am Mass at Heartland Care 

Wednesday, August 9 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Mass at Veterans’ Home 

 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour  

 6:00 pm Fulfilled Book Study 

 6:00 pm Evening Prayer/Parish Fast 

Thursday, August 10 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

Friday, August 11 

 Saturday, August 12 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 12:00 pm) 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

Sunday, August 13 
 12:00 pm Confirmation Workshop 
  (final class) 

Baptismal Prep 
Parents and godparents are required to attend a baptismal 

preparation class before a child is baptized in the Catholic faith. 
The next class is scheduled for Sunday, August 20, at 2:00 
p.m. and will be held in the upper meeting room. Contact the 
parish office to register and to fill out a baptismal registration 
form. 

May They Rest in Peace 
Sympathy is extended to the families of: 
Donald Kapfer, brother of Dave Kapfer;   
Charles Wayne Clark, brother of Dianna Todt; and 
Marjorie Swan, mother of Reginald Swan. 

May they and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

If you need to contact the school, 
please call 573-334-9594 or 

email svsoffice@svcape.eduk12.net.   

The school office will be open 
 9:00 a.m. -  1:00 p.m. 

Monday - Friday, 
August 7 - 11. 

Thursday Bible Study 
Beginning August 24, 2023  1:00 - 2:45 p.m. 

Upper Meeting Room, St. Vincent de Paul Church 

Register by calling 335-7667 (parish office) or 335-1538 

The Victory of Christ is an excellent first step in how to read and 
understand the Book of Revelation. Professor Ian Boxall, D.Phil, in 12 DVD 
lectures, explains how the early Christians witnessed the victory of Christ over 
the forces of evil and chaos. There is an $8.00 fee to cover the cost of study 
guides available to those who register by August 21. Please consider registering 
for this 10-week program as you look forward to sharing this often 
misunderstood book.  

Blessing of Backpacks 
At all of the Masses on the weekend of August 19-20, 
school-aged children are invited to bring their backpacks to 
Church. After Holy Communion, children will be asked to 
stand with their backpacks and have them blessed for the 
upcoming school year. Whether they are carrying their first 
boxes of crayons to preschool or lugging a locker-full of 
textbooks from class to class, the backpacks are a symbol of 
the students’ call to grow in wisdom. All students (public school, home-
schooled, or SVS parish school) are joyfully invited to bring their backpacks. As 
God’s gift of learning is celebrated, pray for His special blessing on students for 
the school year. 
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 • Contact Information • 

Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 

If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have 

questions, please fill out the form and place it in the collection basket. You may 

also mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. 

Please feel free to contact parish office staff anytime during regular office hours, 

Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish office at 

contactus@svparish or call 335-7667. A parish registration form is available at 

http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name ___________________________________________________  

Street Address _____________________________________________  

City/State/Zip  ____________________________________________  

Phone __________________________________________________  

Email ___________________________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.               I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member.  

Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. 

Please be aware that there will be off-limit 
areas in the south parking lot of Church 
over the next few months. You are asked 
to observe the “No Parking” signs and 
blockades as construction begins for the 
new parking area. 

Vincent’s Vittles 
Thank you to the St. Vincent de Paul Council of Catholic Women  
for preparing and serving a delicious meal for Vincent’s Vittles last 
weekend. There was a great turnout with more than 130 meals served to 
members of the Cape Girardeau community and St. Vincent parishioners.  

If you, as an individual or group, would like to participate 
in this rewarding ministry, contact Deacon Mark. 

The next Vincent’s Vittles meal will be held on August 26 
and will be hosted by the Tuesday Evening Bible Study 
group. Plan to attend and invite a friend! 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 




